From: Miles Stephen Sent: 30 June 2017 17:37

To: 'Tomlin Craig' Jonathan Cooper

Cc: Salvato Loredana

Subject: RE: Alliance Rail Holdings pre-application consultation GNWR

Dear all,

Just the one comment from TfL:

We would like to understand how many additional train movements these proposed new services will introduce at Euston station each weekday, including ECS. Given the programme of HS2 construction works which will reduce platform and track capacity, we believe it is important that it can be demonstrated any additional movements can be accommodated without adversely affecting the performance of existing services.

Please don't hesitate to get back to me should you have any questions.

Kind regards

Steve

Steve Miles

Principal Planner, Rail Network Development

Transport for London

5th Floor, Yellow Zone (5Y7), Palestra, 197 Blackfriars Road, London, SE1 8NJ























